
RESULT OF PUBLIC INSPECTION ON
ELECTRIFIED DOUBLE TRACK PROJECT

BETWEEN GEMAS TO JOHOR BAHRU

Date : 27 October 2015 -  27 January 2016             Number of Participant: 2304

Feedback on whether Respondents Support the Project :

Gender Proportions and Age Bracket of Respondents :

Feedback on Concern Issues :

Feedback on Whether Respondents will use the Services :

Issues Raised by Respondents :

Conclusions / Outcome :

The Public Inspection conducted from 27 October 2015 to 26 Januari 2016 at ten (10) 
locations has successfully provided awareness to the public along the existiing railway 
line which includes the public, Local Authorities and state Agencies.

In total, there is 2304 feedback forms received of which 99.6 % of respondents have 
shown support for the implementation of the project and expect the Project to be imple-
mented soonest.          

The Proponsed Electrified Double Tracking Project Between Gemas to Johor Bahru has 
been given approved. 

As of current development, the government is currently evaluating the Technical and 
Financial Proposal from the Main Contractor on the implementation of the Project.

All the feedback which was gathered during the public inspection will be evaluated and 
necessary actions will be undertaken to improve the Tender Documents and also during 
negotiations.
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